
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
HEALTH AND FAMILY WELFARE

LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:5610
ANSWERED ON:02.05.2000
AYURVEDIC AND HOMOEOPATHIC DISPENSARIES 
SUNDER LAL TIWARI

Will the Minister of HEALTH AND FAMILY WELFARE be pleased to state:

(a) whether requests have been received to open units of Ayurvedic and Homoeopathic dispensaries/units in Delhi under the Central
Government Health Scheme during 1999-2000; 

(b) if so, the details thereof, system-wise and location-wise; and 

(c) the time by which these dispensaries are likely to be opened?

Answer
THE MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF HEALTH AND FAMILY WELFARE (INDEPENDENT CHARGE) 

(SHRI N.T. SHANMUGAM) 

(a) Yes, Sir. 

(b)&(c) A few requests have been received to open units of Ayurveda and Homoeopathic dispensaries/Units in Delhi. Although, there
is a proposal to set up Ayurvedic dispensaries at Faridabad, Noida, Netaji Nagar and Homoeopathic Units at Ghaziabad, Noida and
Pitam Pura during the 9th Five Year Plan period, yet due to constraint of resources and non-implementation of SIU Report, it is not
feasible to open any new Ayurvedic dispensary/Homoepathic Unit at present. 
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